Notice of Variances and Waivers

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH
Board of Medicine
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT the Petition for Waiver or Variance filed by Kenneth W. Pierini M.D., on December 19, 2008 , has been withdrawn, upon request of the Petitioner. The person to be contacted regarding this Petition is: Larry McPherson, Jr., Executive Director, Board of Medicine, 4052 Bald Cypress Way, Bin #C03, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-3053.
